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Rich’s Playground Upgrade What We Heard Report 
 
 
The first phase of public participation for the Rich’s Playground Upgrade project took 
place in May 2021 through an online survey. The results of that survey indicated 
support for having nature based elements added to the existing standard play 
equipment. Town residents were invited to provide input on the last phase of the Rich’s 
Playground Upgrade project through an online survey, where they were asked to select 
from three design concepts, that launched on February 1 and closed on February 15.  
 
Administration would like to thank everyone who participated. Community engagement 
and involvement is a priority for the Town and the survey responses have helped us 
determined the next steps of the Rich’s Playground Upgrade project. 
 
Public Participation – What Stage? 
 
The Rich’s Playground Upgrade engagement was at the Consult level.  
 

 
 
 
 
 



This report contains the survey results summary and responses; a total of 382 people 
provided their preference for the design of the upgrade. The results of the survey have 
indicated that, out of the three design options provided, design 3 received the most 
support. Of the 382 respondents, 68.59% selected option 3; 18.32% selected option2 
and 13.09% selected option 1. 

Survey Results 

Question: Please review the following three designs. Design 1 Design 2 Design 3 
Select your preference below. 



With this direction confirmed, the play equipment at Rich’s Playground will be upgraded 
with design option 3 in mind later this year. 
 
Preferred Design Option 
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